
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Memorandum 
  

To: Technical Panel 

From: Darren Byers 

Date: May 19, 2020 

Re: MR-00444: Reliability-Related Information 
 
Attached for Technical Panel review and consideration is market rule amendment proposal 
MR-00444-R00.   

The IESO is proposing to amend the market rules to remove appendices 4.5A to 4.9 in Chapter 
4. Market participants are required to submit this information through Online IESO so the 
information tables in the appendices are no longer needed. The defined term “reliability-related 
information” includes these appendices, along with other references to these appendices, that 
will need to be modified or removed. Additional changes are proposed to Chapter 5 to clarify 
which reliability-related information is provided by the IESO versus the information that is 
provided to the IESO by market participants. These proposed amendments are not material as 
they do not change market participants’ obligations. 
 
 
Panel Action and Next Steps 
The IESO recommends that the Technical Panel determine that the amendment submission 
warrants considerations as the changes meet the following criteria;  
1. They identify errors within the market rules; and  
2. They identify ambiguity or confusion within the market rules.  
 
The IESO further recommends that the Technical Panel votes to post MR-00444-R00 for 
stakeholder review and comment for a period of two weeks, ending on June 12, 2020. 
 
Recommendation – Priority 
The IESO recommends that the Technical Panel assign a regular priority to the development of 
the suggested changes.   
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